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I vehemently oppose HB3057 due it's violation of the US constitution's 2nd 

amendment. Additionally, it claims to make the public safer. There is no data to back 

up this claim, only speculation. In fact the cities and states with the highest murder 

and violent crimes rates are the cities/states with the strictest gun control laws 

ALREADY in effect! It will also cost the Oregon tax payer millions to implement and 

put an undue burden on an already burdened Oregon law enforcement. Measure 114 

is a poorly written piece of legislation and HB 3057 is an attempt to copy and paste a 

terrible law, plus. I am urging Oregon law makers not to move forward with the bill 

and uphold their oath to the US constitution and the rights of the citizens that they 

serve.  


